

## St. John the Divine Primary School

WARHAM STREET • LONDON • SE5 0SX • Tel: 0207 735 4898 Headteacher: Mrs. C. Warland • Deputy Head Teacher: Mr. J. Camilleri Chair of Governors: Peter Truesdale • Parish Priest: Fr. Mark Williams

November 2020

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Head Teacher here at St John the Divine.

St John the Divine is a one-form entry primary school with a Nursery, located in the North of Lambeth. We serve a community where there are high levels of deprivation; we do not see this as a barrier, rather we celebrate our children and we aspire for them all to achieve their God given potential. Our school is a happy and vibrant school, we hold high expectations for both our staff and pupils and we are looking for a Deputy Head Teacher who will share and maintain our vision of excellence for all.

We are looking for passionate, enthusiastic and dedicated practitioner who will work with us to provide an excellent education for our children; enabling us to make a significant difference in their lives. You will find that we are a small, friendly and committed team of individuals here at St. John's and you can expect from us a school that is a thriving and vibrant place of learning, committed to providing on-going professional development.

Included in this pack are a number of documents that will hopefully give you a good insight into our school. However, the very best way for you to find out if St. John the Divine is the right school for your next career move is for you to come and visit us. An appointment can be made by contacting the school office.

I look forward to meeting you and showing you our school.

Kind regards

Catherine Warland Head Teacher













